
 

Report on Van Mahotsav Celebration - 2024 

                 As a part of the Van Mahotsav celebration, Primary students 
participated in the following events during the first week of July 2024. 

 

SEED BALL MAKING 
                              As a part of Van Mahotsav celebration, Class 4 
students made more than 60 Seed Balls on 28th June and 5th July 2024 
through Nature club (club periods) at school. By making seed balls 
they have learnt that the seed balls are one of the easiest and most 
sustainable ways of cultivating plants. Also gain the happiness of 
making the school campus green. 
 

RALLY 
                               Class 4, 5, 6 and 7 students went on Rally in and 
around our school campus on 5th July 2024. Around 120 children 
participated whole-heartedly and enthusiastically in the rally with 
hand-made and informative slogans. With this, they have created 
awareness about the forest festival among the students and people.  
 

SAPLINGS 
                              Students of classes 1 to 5 planted a few (Cactus, 
flowering and medicinal) Saplings on 4th July 2024 in the Primary 
Garden. With this, they offered something to the earth and expressed 
their love for our earth. Also, their birthdays were made memorable. 

 

 

 


